
Veterinary and Animal Care
This moderation report covers activities for the period April – June 2024.  

In 2024 two new Level 6 Diploma in Veterinary Nursing programmes have been endorsed by 
Muka Tangata for use. 

Between April and June 2024, we called for 36 ākonga (learner) assessment samples from four 
providers delivering standards in the industry. In this particular industry there are only a relatively 
small number of providers assessing these unit standards – similar to both 2022 and 2023.  These 
were desk based moderated.  
 
Our moderators agreed with 91% of the providers’ assessment judgments. This is  
significantly higher than the all-of-sector verification rate of 78% for this period. This indicates 
clearly that overall, ākonga are being assessed to the industry standard.

Three of four ākonga Māori learner samples met the standard.

Muka Tangata’s new approach to quality assurance focuses on building strong and enduring relations 
with providers; moderating at the programme level; and using moderation tools that make a  
difference. 

More information      Contact us August 2024
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